
 

 

 

 

Friday 26th June 2014 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are planning on covering the following lessons on the week beginning 6th July 2015. This will 

be as part of our PSHE work on Relationships and Sex education.  

 

 Exploring the human life cycle, which includes describing the main stages of when a child 

grows up (e.g – toddler, teenager.)  

 

 To learn about the physical changes associated with puberty.  

 

 To understand that photographs and images in the media can be altered/enhanced and how 

this affects the way in which we perceive beauty.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns about the content of these lessons then please speak to one 

of the Year 4 teaching team.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Miss Boon, Miss White and Mrs Schroeter  
 

 

 


